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Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received on 26th September. 
 
In your request you asked for the following information 
 

ALL information you have regarding the fire which occurred at No. 439, New Cross Road. It 
began on the evening of Saturday, 17 January 1981 and continued throughout the night and into 
the early hours of Sunday, 18 January and is widely known as the New Cross Fire. 
 

In relation to the above question we do not hold information in the scope for this request. 
 

By way of background the statutory role of HM Crown Prosecution Service Inspectorate is to 
inspect and report on the operation of the Crown Prosecution Service and the Serious Fraud 
Office.   
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full details 
within two calendar months of the date of this email and send to the below email address: 
 
info@HMCPSI.gov.uk 
 
You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of your 
complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to expect the 
internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an investigation. 
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